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25¢h May, 1926.

Dear ir. fors ter,

with reference to the official jetter which was

‘gent to ym; on the z3rd ultimo, regarding the new Steaner

sgouLETe (Aberdeen first entry report lo. 141’3 , T think
11 be going to

it wﬁl to remind you of this case as we
yreu with letter "H" of the new BSook vima day or 80.
owing to the strike, of course, our aﬂgim
Frmﬁm gnggmme has been disorganised, emuine
letter "H" would have been priawd etf on the “13% instant




